
 
TWO-YEAR-OLD NEWSLETTER 

MARCH 2023 

Dear Parents, 

 Happy Saint Patrick’s Day! We will be wearing GREEN for Saint Patrick’s Day on March 17! We will also 

be talking about the color green that week AND having some green snacks! 

In honor of Dr. Seuss’ birthday on Thursday March 2nd,  we will celebrate with all sorts of activities and 

themed reading days! It is also NEA’s (National Education Association) “Read Across America Day,” we will be 

celebrating by joining Ms. Teresa in Big Room for a Read Aloud at 10am 

Monday February 27Th is Silly Sock Day – The Foot Book 

Tuesday February 28th is Wear a Fish Shirt (or red/blue) – 1 Fish, 2 Fish. Red Fish, Blue Fish 

Wednesday March 1st is Hat Day – Cat in the Hat Wear Pajamas OR Bright Colors – The Lorax 

Thursday March 2nd is Wear Pajamas OR Bright Colors – The Lorax 

Friday March 3rd is Wear your Favorite Animal – Mr. Brown Can Moo! Can You? 

We will be getting 4 new friends this month, Cyrus, River, Harrison, and Hudson! Since most schools 

will probably be closed for Spring break and we have plenty of parents who are teachers, please let us know in 

advance if they will still be coming during that time.  

We will be continuing to work on our shapes and colors this month! Our classroom curriculum is 

always posted on our door if you would like to see what we are learning, and feel free to ask any questions! 

We also have goals for all of our kids, including toilet learning, language skills, and classroom rules! 

Reminders: 

• We are in need of extra wipes and Kleenex for our classroom 

• Snack money- $2.00 

• Bring a spare jacket for outside time please! 

 

Thanks, 

Ms. Jessica  

Ms. Sharice 

Ms. Rachelle 

 

 


